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♦ Forever Young Luncheon - On Monday, November 11, our seniors adults will be having their 
Forever Young Luncheon at 11:45 AM and will be playing Bingo after lunch! Please remember 
to bring an item for Ripple Effects (paper items, disposable eating items, dish or washing 
items, cleaning products, etc.). 

♦ Coed Volleyball Pickup Game - The next pickup volleyball game will be November 19 in the 
gym from 6:30 PM - 8:00 PM. Everyone is welcome to come and join us!

♦ Circle of Sisters - The Circles of Sisters widows' group will be eating lunch at The Main Course 
at Belmont on November 21 at 11:30 AM. If you would like a ride, please call the church 
office to reserve your seat on the van by November 18.

♦ NRBA Senior Adult Christmas Luncheon - The North Roanoke Baptist Association Senior 
Adult Christmas Luncheon will be at Calvary Baptist Church in Roanoke Rapids on December 3 
at 11:00 AM. Tara Jackson will provide special music. The cost will be $12. Please come by the 
church office to sign up and pay by Tuesday, November 12. 

♦ Rocky Mount Parks & Recreation - Youth Basketball and Cheer registration has begun. If your 
child would like to participate, there are brochures with all the needed information in the 
Family Ministry Center and in the church office. Also, if you would like to volunteer as a 
coach, there is information in there as well. 

♦ Medical Mission to Uganda - The mission team traveling to Uganda in January with 
Westminister Medical Missions has one spot still available. If the Lord is leading you to 
participate in this trip, please contact Dr. Harden. 




